
 
Date:  June 17, 2025 
To:  LPSD School Board Members 
From:  Bill Cornell- Director of Personnel 
Re:   June Personnel Report 
 
 
FY26 School Calendars 
 
FY26 School Calendars have been submitted to DEED, emailed to tribal partners, and will be updated on 
each school’s website at www.lpsd.com before the beginning of the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
Thanks again to all students, staff, LSACs, community members, and the School Board for feedback in 
developing our school calendars. 
 
 
Certified Recruitment and Staffing 
 
We have had some shifting in two positions within the past month.  We had a staff member in Perryville need 
to resign due to a family emergency, and a staff member in Port Heiden resigned due to taking on a position 
in the Lower 48.  Fortunately, we have been able to fill the Perryville position and will continue to recruit for 
the elementary position in Port Heiden. 
 
The Port Heiden elementary position is posted to our website, Handshake, and Alaska Teachers and 
Personnel.  If you hear of any interested candidates, please feel free to share my contact information with 
them. 
 
 
Contract Adjustments: 
 
FY26 contracts, and FY26 contract adjustments are outlined on the Personnel Approval List. 
 
As always, please reach out to me at bcornell@lpsd.com, or at (907)571-1211 if you have any questions. 
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Nondalton   •   Chignik Lake   •   Perryville   •   Pilot Point   •   Port Alsworth   •   Port Heiden •   Pedro Bay 
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